

October 2, 2019 — FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

LYNBROOK VILLAGE POOL TO BE DEDICATED IN HONOR OF

FORMER MAYOR EUGENE SCARPATO

On October 7 at the Lynbrook Village Board Meeting, Mayor Alan Beach and the Village Board will dedicate the Lynbrook Village Pool in honor of former Mayor Eugene Scarpato.

The three pool complex opened Memorial Day weekend in 2001 under Mayor Scarpato's administration. The complex included a pool with slides, a wading pool and one for adult and competitive swimming. It was said to create a social, club-like atmosphere for villagers and offered a local spot for families to relax and for children to take swimming lessons. Since then the pool has become a focal point of the Greis Park Recreational Complex and of the entire village.